
Notice of Public Hearing Regarding Consideration of Recycled 
Water Ordinance by the Santa Clarita Valley  

Water Agency and Summary of Proposed Ordinance 

April 16, 2024, 6:00 PM  
Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency  

23780 Pine Street, Newhall, CA 91321 

Notice is hereby given that on April 16, 2024, at 6:00 PM. at the Santa Clarita Valley Water 
Agency (SCV Water) offices located at 23780 Pine Street, Newall, CA 91321, the Board of 
Directors of the SCV Water Agency will conduct a public hearing to consider the adoption of a 
Recycled Water Ordinance. At that time and place, any person interested may appear and be 
heard as to any matter regarding the proposed ordinance.   

The purpose of the proposed Ordinance is to prevent the waste of potable water, promote the 
conservation and reuse of water resources, and to ensure maximum public benefit from the use 
of the Agency’s potable and recycled water supply in accordance with applicable federal, state, 
and local requirements. Specifically, the proposed Ordinance encourages the use of recycled 
water and authorizes SCV Water to mandate the use of recycled water by existing and new 
customer in certain instances when it is available and can be provided at a reasonable cost.  
The proposed Ordinance provides for an appeal process and allows SCV Water to impose 
penalties for failure to comply with its requirements. The proposed Ordinance also allows 
customers to request conversion from potable to recycled water. The proposed Ordinance 
would go into effect immediately upon adoption.  

The proposed Ordinance is available for viewing on the SCV Water Website.  
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